
Dear Innovation Families, 

Welcome back to the 2023-2024 school year! It is my honor to be opening 

the newest elementary school in Prince William County.  It has been a busy 

year of planning, and we are ready to welcome our new students to our 

beautiful new school building. We look forward to partnering together to 

provide a safe and engaging learning environment for all students.  

Please join us for monthly PTO meetings and Parent Advisory meetings. 

These meetings are open to all parents and will meet monthly on the third 

Tuesday. Meetings will be held in person at Innovation Elementary School 

and will begin at 6:00 p.m. All are welcome! 

At Innovation ES we will be dedicated to working hard to prepare your child 

for a lifetime of learning and success! Academic achievement, positive 

climate/culture, and parent engagement are our focus areas every day. To 

find out more about the commitments of our commitment to all students, 

check out the PWCS strategic plan, Vision 2025: Launching Thriving 

Futures. 

Please feel free to reach out to me directly by calling the school office (571-

368-6950) or emailing me at stroudka@pwcs.edu . I welcome your input 

and look forward to connecting with each of our Innovation Falcon families 

this year! 

 

It’s going to be a great year at Innovation Elementary School where we 

show Falcon PRIDE! We are Prepared, Respectful, Independent, 

Determined, and Engaged.  

Partners in Learning, 

Principal Stroud 

#innovationpride 
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